
Dec. 9, 2013 
Walt Disney 

Dear parent or guardian, 
 
This year, we’ll be using Khan Academy in class to personalize learning for all students! 
 
Khan Academy is a free online resource that allows students to learn anytime, anywhere, with 
material that is uniquely appropriate for them.  Students can explore new topics and strengthen 
their math skills by using interactive practice and tutorials.  As students learn, their activity 
feeds into reports that show important information such as strengths and weaknesses in a 
particular concept.  By using Khan Academy, I’ll be able to provide a more personalized learning 
experience for your child. 
 
If you approve of your child participating in this program, please provide the information below. 

 
Student name: _____________________________________________ 
 
Does your student already have a Khan Academy account? 

 YES   NO 
 
Student username: __________________________________________ 
(Letters only, no spaces, ex. JSmith; if your child already has a Khan Academy account, please provide 
the child’s existing username above) 
 
Student password: ___________________________________________ 
(Minimum 5 characters, different from username; if your child already has a Khan Academy account, 
then you do NOT have to write down the password as long as your child knows it.) 

 
Parent/guardian email: ________________________________________ 
(An email will be sent asking you to verify your child’s account, but you will not receive any other emails 
without your permission.) 

 
If you want to see how your child is learning on Khan Academy, I encourage you to create your 
own Khan Academy account as well.  You’ll be able to see what your child is working on, and 
there’s plenty of material on the site for you to learn anything you want, too.  Simply go to 
www.khanacademy.org and click Sign Up to get your own account. 

 
Check out the links below to learn more: 

Khan Academy: www.khanacademy.org 
Terms of Service: www.khanacademy.org/about/tos 
Privacy Policy: www.khanacademy.org/about/privacy-policy 

 
Please sign below to give your child permission to use Khan Academy in my class. 
 
Parent Signature: ________________________________ Date: ___________ 
 
Warmly, 
Mr. McGuffey 


